
  SAV Boosters Football Meeting Minutes 

June 14, 2020 

Call to order  

Dustin Halverson called to order the meeting of the St. Anthony Football Boosters at 7:12 pm on June 14th, 

2020 via Zoom.   

Attendees Present: Dustin Halverson, Chris Farhet, Kristi Dick, William Timmons, Steve Oslund, Scott 

Benz & Dan Spriggs 

Chris made a motion accept the meeting minutes from last month, Scott seconded the motion. Motion carries. 

Treasurer: The current balance in the football account is $3600.  

Registration: Registration is currently open and closes the end of July.  Registration will not collect money 

until mid-July due to the uncertainty of the season at this time due to Covid-19. The current registration 

number is at 73 participants.  Coaches will be asked to reach out to their players from last year to remind them 

that registration is open.  

Fields Director: Nothing to report at this time.  

Equipment: 50 of the former helmets are being donated to the Next Level Foundation.  

Flag Football: The tentative combine date is August 11th.   

Helmet Football: We will need coaches to staff two tackle bar teams. 5th and 6th grade will be part of the 

Tackle Bar League. 7th and 8th grade will be part of the North Suburban Tackle League. (If the season moves 

forward as planned). 

Fundraising Director: A number of items were given to Steve to donate to the program.  

HUSKIE BOWL: TBD- Tentative date at this time is September 19th. 

Other Business:  The future of the season is still uncertain and we hope to have more clarity in July.   

VIII. Adjournment of Meeting  

Dustin made a motion to adjourn meeting, second by Chris.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15pmpm.  

Minutes submitted by: Kristi 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


